Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science

16/ 11/ 2022

Notice

Subsequent to the notice dated 9th November, 2022, wherein the college
had announced a study trip to Goa, train ticket reservations for the

Journey need to be confirmed by Saturday, 26th November, 2022.

In order to enable the college to make the ticket reservations, interested
students are required to register their name by paying Rs. 3000/- as first

tranche of installment latest by Monday, 21st November, 2022.

Note that, this sum is non-refundable and the balance amount of Rs.
9500/-needs to be paid in two installments. (6000/- on or before 7th

December, 2022 and balance amount of 3500)/- by 7th January, 2023).

Additionally, the trip will only be scheduled if a required number of

students sign up for it.

-

(I/C Principal)




